
                                                                              
 

Office News: 
HEALTH & SAFETY POLICY UPDATED - COVID 19 Protocols & Policy are Posted at the Entrance, if you would 

like a copy Please ask!! They are also posted on the website: bridlewooddaycare.ca (Updated as Needed) 

AHS Questionnaire: Located at Entrance: MUST BE FILLEDC OUT DAILY! Thank You  

  Pajama Day: October 9th 2020   

  We will be CLOSED Monday October 12th, 2020 for Thanksgiving Day.  

 

 

 Imelda & Sabina’s News:  
Welcome to Rhett andThomas, we are so glad you’ve joined us. We will be doing lots of fun and exciting things 

this month. Learning all about Thanksgiving, our Bodies, Foods, Halloween. Tons of crafts and cool art will be 

done. Look for them in the room and in the halls! 

We are having Thanksgiving Dinner with all the trimmings on October 8th! Friday we are having a party all day 

long it’s PJ Day!! We will continue to play in the side yard and go journying through our neighborhood for walks 
while the weather is still awesome!! Our Halloween Party is on Friday October 30th, but sadly Parents can not join 

us this year. Booooo hooo. But pictures will be posted on Facebook & Hi Mama.  

Please watch for notice of how our Party will work this year.  

 

 Forouz & Liza’s News: 
Welcome back Liam & Adrian, you’ve gotten so tall! Welcome to Charlie who joined us this month, it’s gonna be 
a great month! We will be learning new songs and all about Thanksgiving, Our Bodies, Food and Halloween. 

Doing great and wonderful crafts. Look for them throughout the roomos and in the halls!! Thanksgiving We are 

having a PJ DAY on October 9th. All the fixings and trimmings on Thursday Oct 8th for our Thanksgiving Dinner. 

Halloween Party Friday Oct 30th, unfortunately parents can not attend. Please watch for notices of how our party 

will work this year. We will post pictures on both Hi Mama & Facebook.  

The children are still going to enjopying the wonderful weather we are having, going for walks, playing in the 

green spaces, picnics and snacks outside!  

 

 

If any of our Parents have suggestions or ideas on snacks or lunches please let us know. Sarah and Stacey are   

making us traditional treats from their heritage this month.  

   Any craft ideas would be awesome too!!!  

  

                        
 


